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PROCESSING OF ADMISSION LETTERS

Management has noted the hardship being experienced by students who have not been
issued admission letters by the Joint Admissions and Matriculation Board (JAMB) and
those who intend to reject offer of admission previously made to them by other
institutions. Management has, therefore, resolved that the University would assist
students to facilitate the process after paying the required amount prescribed by JAMB.

JAMB accepts the payment of N3,000.00 (Three Thousand Naira) only per student as
processing fee for admission letter and the sum of 81,000.00 (One Thousand Naira) per
student for rejecting initial offer of admission.

To this end, ALL students of the University who have not been issued admission letters
by JAMB or intend to reject initial offer of admission are advised to report at the
Admissions Office (Undergraduate) on or before 30 April, 2013 for further information.

Thank you.

O.l. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA
Registrar



